
6.3 

CITY OF HAMILTON 
MOTION 

 

Council:  April 8, 2020 
 

 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR T. JACKSON…….……….…..……………....….  
 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR ………………..…….………..…………….... 
 
Funding to Backfill an Administrative Staff Position in Ward 6 
 
WHEREAS, the 2020 Ward budgets do not reflect funding required to backfill for 
administrative staff on maternity leave; and, 
 
WHEREAS, Ward 6 is being faced with the requirement to backfill an administrative 
staff position for a temporary length of time during 2020 ($30,300) and 2021 ($3,000). 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
That funding for 2020 to an upset limit of $30,300 be approved, first from the General 
Legislative Budget (300100) in the amount of $25,000; and the remaining $5,300 from 
the Tax Stabilization Reserve (110046), to backfill the administrative staff position in 
Ward 6 during a maternity leave in 2020.  


